
PROJECT NUMBER: HSIP-0016(530)  
Access Management And Safety Improvements on US-90 (SR-16)  

From Swedetown Rd in Theodore to Rangeline/Nevius Rd 
MOBILE COUNTY 

Visit ALDOTinvolved.com for additional information
 

Name:    Date:    
 

Address:    
    
Telephone Number:                                        Email:                                                     

 
Interest in Project 

 

Area Resident:                   Work Commuter:                  Personal or Leisure Traveler:      
  

How often do you use this section of roadway? 
 

Daily (Weekdays):     Weekends:                   Occasionally:                            

OPINION OF PROJECT 
Do you support the concept of the project?  YES    NO   
Are you in favor of the project as presented?  YES    NO   
Is the project in the best interest of the community?  YES    NO   
Are you a property owner in the area of the project?  YES    NO   
Do you work in area of the project?  YES    NO   
Are you a business owner in the area of the project?  YES    NO   
    

      
Are you an elected official?  YES    NO   

      Comments or Suggestions: 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Please complete and return comment sheet to the following address by Monday, August 30, 2021. 
 

Southwest Region 
Alabama Department of Transportation  
Attn: Jerome A. Reddick 
1701 I-65 West Service Road North  
Mobile, AL 36618 

 
You may also submit your comments by Fax (251) 473-3624 or Email: us90-comments@dot.state.al.us 

 
Visit ALDOTinvolved.com for additional information
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